
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parents Said We Did 
 

Could persistently absent pupils be 
more involved in the attendance and 

punctuality meetings so that they have 
the opportunity to share with the 

Attendance Team reasons for non-
attendance? 

 
Pupils will now always be invited to 

each attendance meeting. An additional 
section has been added to the structure 
of the meeting to gain the thoughts and 

views of the pupil. Assistant Head of 
House training has included quality 

assurance to ensure pupils are part of 
the conversation at school level 

intervention. 
 

 
Could the pupil planners be 

streamlined, if needed at all, to ensure 
that only essential information is 

recorded. This would be in addition to 
the information shared on Class Charts, 

to improve communication between 
parents/carers, pupils and staff. In a 
digital world, are the paper planners 

necessary? 
 

 
For the next academic year, the pupil 

planners will be streamlined to ensure 
that only essential information is 

included. Consideration if the planner is 
required at all has been made but a 

possibility of them being sold at a small 
cost to those who want one in addition 

to those with limited Wi-Fi access at 
home to receive a paper planner free of 

charge. 
 


